
CHURCH CLEANING ROSTER from 8 July 2019 to 30 September 2019 

 

Please note:  As weekday Masses are being held in the John Fisher room during the winter months, Fr Stuart would like the John Fisher room 

vacuumed please.  Please check on the main church and if it looks like it needs a vacuum, please do so (the main church is only being used 

on the weekends). 

Please contact one another on your rostered week & arrange a suitable time to meet.  If you cannot get together at the same time, you can 

clean on a day that suits you – write on the clipboard in the cleaning cupboard (in the Church foyer) so the other cleaners know what you 

have done.    

If something is not working properly or needs replacing, please write it on the clipboard or advise Jan in the office ph 07 575 4807 or email:   

admin@allsaintsbythesea.nz 

Also:  If the Church foyer carpet looks dirty, then please vacuum it.  If it looks clean, then there is no need to vacuum it.  (The foyer 

vacuuming is being monitored also by a commercial cleaner who will vacuum it only when it is necessary i.e. dirty).   
  

 

8 July  Rose Palmer   Bernadette Griffiths   Josie Alker 

 

15 July  Heidi Nield   Tongauea Neemia    Noeleen Hudson 

 

22 July  Diane Arthur   Marie Weeks     Celine Cheung      

 

29 July  Barbara Jansen   Trish  Sinkinson   Kelvin Authier    Lorraine & Terry Mooney 

     

5 August Jenny Beard    Paul & Kelly Watson   Stephanie Foster-Trembath  

 

12 August Neville Munro   Maggie Hull    Anita Mountfort      

 

19 August Jan Baker   Dino Angeles    Denny Enright   

 

26 August Jenni & Mike Kuipers   Sharon Newsome    Vivienne Stock 

 

2 September Robin Crow   Kylie Webster    Kath Joblin 

 

9 September Linda Milne   Ning family    Bev Roach 

 

16 September Stuart & Peggy Rackham Alex Edwards     Rosaleen Stark 

 

23 September Ngaire Greaney   Margie Cooper    Therese Stump    

 

30 September Stan Martin   Sam & Monique Harris   Caitlin Watson  Mike & Karylene O’Neill 

 

   

Thank you for the work you do to keep our Church clean, it is much appreciated. 


